
A note from Ken, February 24, 2017 

 

Friends, I haven’t been writing much lately.  I’m something of a person whose pen is 

powered by emotion.  There have been some moments, but between dealing with some 

inside-the-family logistics I just haven’t allowed myself to step outside my shell.  

Wednesday, though, something fairly powerful happened and I’ll be sharing it in a few days.  

Still trying to pull together some words about my Mousse and about an unfortunate 

encounter from a recent social event.  The first broke my heart, and the second terrified me.  

I need to get them out, though, and so I’ll be letting the offspring take care of their own 

problems for a few days.  

Ken Kalish Carma Llama Rescue 

 

And some replies from just a few of his friends 

 

Dear Ken,  

Even your not writing much is still good writing.  

Frank Rogers 

 

Amen! 

Steve Pennington 

 

Hi Ken,  

Hoping all is well!  Or will be soon  

Bob Morecook 

 


